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SEA WAVES
Simi Police Association Apologizes For
Outrageous Ad Against Simi Schools

The apology from Chris Coulter, SVPOA President, was necessary to correct
the disparaging comments printed about our schools and staff. Where we once had

| a supportive working relationship between SEA and the POA, this reprehensible type

| of campaigning is inappropriate and damaging to our community. /t’s unfortunate that

the those in charge of the POA campaign resorted to such a negative ad to get their

| officer elected to the school board.

SEA will be in contact with Officer Coulter as we plan to invite him to the next Rep
Council meeting in November to speak to this issue. Simi Valley teachers and police
officers need to be working together in the interest of our students and families.




